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MAY 20-24  PLEASE BRING BOOK BAGS EVERY DAY THROUGH THE LAST
DAY! 

COMING UP 

MATHLITERACY
SPELLING AND PHONICS Addition and Subtraction; Place

Value and number sense;
Comparing numbers

BIBLE
Unit 9- Jacob and Esau

MEMORY VERSE

SOCIAL STUDIES & SCIENCE
Animal Research Reports
Plants
American Symbols

No memory verse! We are done for the year!! 

BIRTHDAYS- MAY

STAR OF THE WEEK
We are all done!

Hazel- Self-control; Everleigh-
Discernment

RED WORDS

Vowel teams: ee, ea, ai, ay, oa, 

should, would, could, about, out, from

WRITING
Narratives- Summer
Bucket List; End of year
memory book

CHAPEL AWARD Ella   19
Gabriel   31           August
June                        Everleigh 30
Oliver 30
July
Elizabeth 3

MAY 20
Last day to earn scoops! 

MAY 20
Celebrate Summer Birthdays!

MAY 21
Field Day! Wear Red! Pack a lunch!
MAY 23
Bicentennial Park Trip and Picnic 11:00-
2:30

MAY 24 LAST DAY!! 
Awards Assembly 8:30am- Dismiss after



PLEASE CONTINUE TO BRING YOUR BOOK BAG AND RED FOLDER EVERY DAY! WE WILL
NEED IT TO BRING HOME ITEMS FROM SCHOOL! 

All Students may dress down for the rest of the year! 

Library Books- If you still have library books out, please return them ASAP! 

Field Day- First grade will wear RED on field day with athletic bottoms and shoes! ALL students
MUST have a packed lunch. There are NO hot lunches served this day. Please make sure to
bring items that do not need microwaved as we will not have one available. 
If you are interested in helping volunteer for this year's elementary Field Day at Mansfield
Christian on May 21, 2024. Please follow the link below. 
Please review the different stations and click on the button to sign up for 1-2 stations you are
interested in helping run. If you want to sign up for 2, be sure they are different AM and PM
stations. More information will come to you soon!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0844A8A82EA1FCC52-49172329-2024#/

Zoo Trip: We are super excited for our Zoo trip this year and that everyone can go!! We hope it
is a great day for you and your first grader! We will plan to meet at the zoo at 9 AM SHARP!
PLEASE DO NOT BE LATE! We have noticed that we need to leave the school around 7:45am to
be there, parked and at the entrance by 9:00.  ALL 1st grade classes have to wait on ALL 1st
grade classes to arrive before we can enter. IF YOU RUN INTO TROUBLE, AND KNOW YOU WILL
BE LATE, PLEASE EMAIL ME or call the elementary office and they will get in contact with me!
Thank you for your help in being punctual! 

Scoopin’ Up a Good Book: Keep reading and recording your books read on the log to earn
scoops towards our ice cream party!  The last day to earn scoops will be Mon. May 20! 

Award’s Assembly- First Grade will have an Awards Assembly on Friday, May 24 at 8:30 am.
All are welcome to attend. Students will be able to be dismissed after the assembly. All
students must be picked up by 11 am if they are not leaving after the assembly. Please wear
campus wear this day and bring your book bag! Thanks! 

  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

REMINDERS 
Please fill water bottles at home each morning before school. 
Please make sure to remember a snack daily.  
Girls, please wear shorts under skirts. 
Remember, only solid, campus wear color leggings. (red, blue, black, white, gray)
Please check red folders daily and initial student behavior logs. 


